
Dear Members of Mount Olive, 
 
As many of you know, the Priewe family will be, God willing, welcoming a child in 
2021. While we are overjoyed to begin this new adventure, this will be bringing my 
time as a teacher at Mount Olive to a close, as we have decided that I will stay home 
to raise our child. I have loved serving the students of Mount Olive and will cherish 
the time I’ve been able to serve in this capacity. Please continue to pray for me, 
Pastor Priewe, and our growing family during this time of transition. 
 
In Christ, 
Carissa Priewe 
 
 


